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May 5, 2015

CML Nominating Committee

1144 Sherman Street

Denver, CO 80203

Dear Committee Members:

The Littleton City Council enthusiastically endorses the application of City Manager Michael Penny for
nomination to the Colorado Municipal League' s Executive Board for the slate of nominees who are to be

voted on by the membership at the 2015 CML Annual Business Meeting in the medium- size category.

Michael is an outstanding public servant with a distinguished record of service. He will be a tremendous
asset to the board and will skillfully represent the interests of all cities and towns in Colorado.

Thank you for your consideration.

Phil Cernanec

Littleton Mayor


